
  

 

Dear Madam,  

Dear Sir, 

 

We wish you a very happy and successful New Year! 

 

In case you missed it, at the end of last year, CFE Tax Advisers Europe published 

its Annual Report for 2019, in cooperation with IBFD.  

 

2019 was an extremely productive year for CFE and its Members, and we did our absolute 

best to try and encapsulate all the results, the accomplishments and the work of CFE and 

its Technical Committees through comprehensive summaries, research and a lot of pictures 

from meetings, events and gatherings.  

 

The CFE Annual Report 2019 is an interesting read which will allow you to start the new 

year with a clear view of what has been done and what is on the horizon in 2020. We kindly 

encourage you to have a look at our Report and welcome your comments and feedback. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any questions you may have.  

 

Starting from next week, we will resume our regular Newsletter schedule, so stay tuned for 

the first CFE Tax Top 5 of 2020, coming next Monday.  

 

Thank you very much for your always valuable support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

The Office Team at CFE Tax Advisers Europe 

 

Avenue de Tervueren 188A 

B - 1150 Brussels 

T. +32 2 761 00 91 

E. info@taxadviserseurope.org 

https://taxadviserseurope.org/blog/portfolio-items/cfe-tax-advisers-europe-annual-report-2019/
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